
 

MEDIA RESPONSE 

SUBJECT: STATUS UPDATE REGARDING THE OLD GARIES HOSPITAL 

The State Attorney is in the process of obtaining a new title deed through the Deeds 

Office in Cape Town where the property was first registered. Once this is received the 

final steps to register the property in the name of the Northern Cape Provincial 

Government can be completed. This will be followed by an application to Treasury to 

repair the building. 

Alternative accommodation will need to be sought for the occupants in accordance with 

the Prevention of Illegal Evictions Act.  

  

Ms Crystal Robertson       DATE: 9 November 2017 

(Spokesperson) 

 

 


